
TRO/22/01 - STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 

The Council is progressing phase 3 of the Tram Cycle Safety Improvements project, which 
will implement road layout changes to improve safety for cyclists along the route of the tram. 
This requires a Traffic Regulation Order (TRO). 

• Which will introduce a one-way, except for cycles, restriction on Grosvenor Street on 
approach to Clifton Terrace. 

The scheme supports cycling policies detailed in the Council’s Local Transport Strategy and 
Active Travel Action Plan (ATAP). 


